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Stroke is a leading cause of death and serious long-term
disability worldwide, with an estimated global prevalence of
over 104.2 million people. With about 6.2 million deaths

attributed to cerebrovascular diseases annually,
ischemic/haemorrhagic strokes remain major threats to public
health. There is no indication that these numbers changed
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significantly despite advances in modification of risk factors
and specific preventive treatment of some etiologic factors.
One major challenge is the highly heterogenous nature of
potential causes of stroke, which require a concerted

multidisciplinary approach to design and conduct of clinical
prevention trials. Failures in such clinical trials have been
exceedingly more common than successes, an important fact that

points to the need for improvement in their design/conduct
through better collaboration among the major stakeholders: the

academia, government-based funding and regulatory
organizations and the industry. 

Get the Latest Updates!
Recent & ongoing research studies, novel therapeutics

Meet Different Stakeholders!
Academia, Funding/Regulatory agencies, Industry



Get Inspired!
Hear cutting-edge research, ask questions and provide your
feedback

Change the Future!
This is the platform to make a lasting impact on the future of
stroke prevention research

Learn More
The 2nd edition of Roundtable of Academia & Industry for

Stroke prEvention (RAISE II) will create a multidisciplinary
platform that would allow collaborations of public and private
sector experts to share their knowledge and achieve consensus
on strategies intended to improve stroke prevention approaches
through advances in research studies and clinical practice.

RAISE II will include a broad multidisciplinary collaboration
as the primary clinical disciplines involved in stroke
prevention efforts not only include neurology but also

cardiology (including all of its subspecialities) and primary
care.
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